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Minutes of the Tenth Meeting of
Town Council of Fountain Lake, Arkansas
January 24, 2002

Roy read a letter from Sean Meader requesting confirmation that the Town of Fountain Lake was
intending to be responsible for the maintenance of Old Stagecoach Road. It was decided to
answer the letter in the affirmative.

initiate the process for obtaining quotes for work.

February 24" was set as the date of the next council meeting.

Jerry suggested that the Town consider contributing a small amount of monies to the Fountain
Lake Fire Department for the use of the station for meetings. The ensuing disscussion was
negative about doing that,

Tracie moved that the meeting be adjourned, and it was at8:10
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